From: Rick Fukazawa

Sent: 21/02/2025 3:32:58 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: No to MacDonalds on Rosebery st

Dear council (Claire Ryan),

This email is regarding my strong disagreement of the DA2025/0132 development
application.

The development of a Mc Donald's on Rosebery st is a huge concern for the already
problematic congestion on the corner roundabout.

I'm a personal trainer in the local area and my clients often shop at one of 3 major grocery
stores on this street. Placing a fast food restaurant on the way will not support our locals to

live healthily.
Please reconsider this development.
Thank you

Rickey



